
                    Public Drop-In Event     
 

Intersection Improvements on Deauville Lane  
at St. Dennis Drive and Grenoble Drive 

 
 

 
The City of Toronto's Vision Zero Road Safety Plan calls for engineering improvements where they 
are most needed to protect vulnerable users of our transportation system—people walking, children, 
older adults and people on bicycles.  
 
Vision Zero improvements are being designed for two intersections in Flemingdon Park and 
the City wants to hear from you. You are invited to a public drop-in event to speak with the 
project team, learn more and provide feedback. Information materials and an online comment 
form will be posted on the project website prior to the event: www.toronto.ca/deauvilleintersections 
 
Date:  Wednesday June 12, 2019                  This venue is wheelchair accessible. 
Time:  4:00 p.m. –  8:00 p.m. 
Place: Dennis R Timbrell Resource Centre, 29 St. Dennis Drive Toronto, M3C 3J3 
 
What could these changes mean for you? 
 Improvements for pedestrians & cyclists  Public space and green features 
 • Shorter crossing distances 

• Wider sidewalks 
• Accessible pedestrian crossings 
• Slowed down turning vehicles 
• Separated turning lane for cyclists 

 

 • New trees and plantings 
• Permeable paving materials 
• Places to sit 
 

 Changes for motor vehicles  No changes to 
 • Better visibility of people on foot & bike 

• Minimal impacts on vehicle travel times  
• Separation from pedestrians & cyclists  

 

 • Bus stops or bus routes 
• Parking 
• Driveway access 

NEED MORE INFORMATION?   If you have questions please contact us: 
Public Consultation Unit Robyn Shyllit · 416-392-3358 · robyn.shyllit@toronto.ca  

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0TTY (0889)  
(7 Days a week, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, closed holidays) 

For assistance reading this notice please call 311. Translators will be available at the public event. 

 

 
Kontaktujte 311 pre pomoc v slovenčine. 
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Potential Intersection Improvements 
 
These renderings illustrate the potential improvements at each intersection.  
 

 
Grenoble Drive & Deauville Lane 

The right-turn lanes will be replaced by trees, plantings and places to sit.  
People walking and cycling will have shorter distances to cross the street. 

 
 

 
St. Dennis Drive & Deauville Lane 

The right-turn lane will be replaced with corner safety islands to slow turning vehicles  
and separate motor vehicles from people on foot and bike.  

People walking and cycling will have shorter distances to cross the street. 
 
 

www.toronto.ca/DeauvilleIntersections 
www.toronto.ca/VisionZeroTO 

 
Personal information is collected under the City of Toronto Act, 2006, s. 136(c) and the Municipal Freedom of Information and 

Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. Questions 
about this collection can be directed to the Manager, Public Consultation Unit, Tracy Manolakakis 416-392-2990. 
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